RIVERSDALE SURGERY PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP (PPG)

Meeting at Riversdale Surgery

At 6:15 pm on Wednesday 19th September 2018
MINUTES
Present: 
Chair:

Steve Lockwood  
Minutes:
Gerry Knight

Members:, Ruth Beck, Anna Crawley, Mary, Wendy Maycock, John Richer, Fay Attkinson,  Linda Cross (Practice Manager).
Apologies: Eric Allen, Jeanette Lye.
Non-Attendees: John Morrisey, Kay Hallam-Black, Jane Morris, Kendal Greaves, Terry Conn, Christine Jordan, Kate Pudney, Keith Venables

Steve started the meeting by requesting irrelevant comments to do with subjects ‘in hand’, or ‘personal experiences’, should not be voiced. There were complaints made after the last meeting. He said he would politely ‘close down’ these types of comments in future and asked that offence not be taken.
Acceptance of Minutes of Last Meeting:

The 03/07/18 minutes were accepted after review. Linda to publish on website. 
ACTION: Linda
Actions carried over from last meeting:
· Possible PPG volunteer being sought from scouts/guides. John M. to approach Gary Spendlove for Belper volunteers.



                     ACTION: John M
· Steve to arrange a speaker from Healthcare for the next meeting. 

ACTION: Steve
· Helen Riley to be invited to a PPG meeting.      



ACTION: Linda
New Items & AOB:
· Jhoots pharmacy seems to be improving. A new manager has been appointed.
· Problems with the online system seem to be a display problem in Internet Explorer. Steve will progress.                                                                                                  ACTION: Steve
· Extended Access will start in September amongst the Belper 5. Riversdale’s contribution will be Wednesday evening and alternate Thursday and/or Friday. These pre-booked 15min appointments will be used by the GPs to reduce delays in the normal appointment operation by covering long term reviews of chronic conditions which often exceed 10mins. The appointments will be telephone only bookings. All the information will be on the website. There will be a rolling three month review.
· A new nurse will start at the practice in November.

· Flu inoculation clinics will be held on Saturday 6th October, 0800 hrs to 1200 hrs, Wednesdays 17th October & 14th November 1330 hrs to 1800 hrs.
· Wound care. The practice is funded for two weeks after surgery wound care and are not trained or equipped for further care. The Belper 5 will now inform patients of the appropriate services.

· Steve said that the Belper 5 PPG Chairs have asked to be included in further PLACE discussions.

· There was a lot of discussion about the proposed health and care cuts and their effect on voluntary services.

· The Derbyshire PPG meeting
was well co-ordinated and well attended. Further discussions will take place on further events.
· There was a short discussion on psychotherapy adult services. 
              Next Meeting:  TUESDAY 20th November 2018 at 1825 hrs

Contact: riversdaleppg@gmail.com

